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Cabazon Water District 
14618 Broadway Street  P.O. Box 297 

Cabazon, CA 92230 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT there is a vacancy in the Cabazon Water District 

Board of Directors, due to the resignation of Board Chair, Sarah Wargo. 

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN THAT appointment will be made as prescribed by 

Government Code Section 1780 by the Board of Directors of Cabazon Water 

District.  

 

Anyone interested in applying for the vacant seat should reach out to the Board 

Secretary at (951) 849-4442 by January 15th, 2025.   

 

Dated: 12/09/2024 

 

Evelyn Aguilar 

District Secretary 

 
 

 


